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Disadvantages:  

16 The heritage Incentive grant will arguably not be used for the purposes for which it 
was created and the Queenstown Bowling Club will have to apply for more funding 
from other funding agencies to cover these costs which will slow the maintenance 
process down while they await confirmation of this funding for this project  

17 This report recommends Option 1 for addressing the matter because failing to utilise this 
grant for the purpose for which it was established may be perceived to be disadvantaging 
groups that own historically significant buildings requiring on-going preventative and 
restorative work. This could be considered to place the ability for future generations to 
appreciate these buildings at risk. 

CONSULTATION PROCESS | HĀTEPE MATAPAKI:  

       > SIGNIFICANCE AND ENGAGEMENT | TE WHAKAMAHI I KĀ WHAKAARO HIRAKA 

18 This matter is of [medium] significance, as determined by reference to the Council’s 
Significance and Engagement Policy because it is of interest to the public, the extent to 
which individuals, organisations, groups and sectors in the community are affected by the 
Council’s decisions 

19 The persons who are affected by or interested in this matter are Heritage NZ, owners of 
the lodge the Glover Family and the residents/ratepayers of the Queenstown Lakes 
District.  

20 The Council has not consulted with any other groups on this project. 

       > MĀORI CONSULTATION | IWI RŪNANGA 

21 The Council has not consulted with iwi on this project.  

RISK AND MITIGATIONS | NGĀ RARU TŪPONO ME NGĀ WHAKAMAURUTANGA 

22 This matter relates to the Community & Wellbeing risk category. It is associated with 
RISK00009 Ineffective management of community assets within the QLDC Risk Register. 
This risk has been assessed as having a high inherent risk rating.  

23 The approval of the recommended option will support the Council by allowing us to avoid 
the risk. This shall be achieved by protecting this heritage building as it is of importance 
to the community and future of the district.  

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS | NGĀ RITENGA Ā-PŪTEA   

24 The Heritage Incentive Grant budget of $25,582 per annum was approved through the 
Ten Year Plan. This is the second application for the 2020/21 financial year and the budget 
currently sits at $22,582. 
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